
Geographic Information Systems Analyst 
 
L.K. McLean Associates, P.C., a leader in municipal engineering design & land surveying on Long 
Island and the NY Metropolitan area, is seeking to hire an Information Systems Analyst who 
specializes in procuring and administering various types of software necessary to support various 
business functions within the civil/engineering industry, with a focus on using and administering 
location-based applications and Geographic Information Systems (GIS), primarily ESRI Desktop, 
ArcGIS Online, and ArcServer.  
 
The successful candidate shall have a minimum of three (3) years of experience configuring and 
administering GIS databases, server products and web-based applications, preferably in an ESRI 
environment, in the civil/environmental engineering industry, or a related industry such as real 
estate development, transportation planning, or environmental management.  Experience shall 
include working with GPS devices and post-processing of both GIS data collected with a variety of 
handheld GPS devices, as well as a variety of data which utilizes remote sensing technologies, 
including orthoimagery and LiDAR,  as well as expertise in ArcGIS Online and the ArcCollector 
application for iPad. 
 
Advanced knowledge of database design and basic understanding of administration of database 
management systems such as Microsoft SQL Server is required.  Familiarity with current, basic 
principles of Information Systems management, and programming skills including, but not limited 
to, .NET, Visual Basic, Javascript, ArcObjects and Python are anticipated.  An additional two (2) 
years of experience specifying and implementing various location-based and remote sensing 
technologies and software applications is preferred. 
 
A Bachelor’s Degree in Geographic Information Systems or a related field is required.  Candidates 
with a Master’s Degree in Geographic Information Systems or a related field, but with less than 
requested years of experience, may be considered. 
 
G.I.S.P. (or ability to obtain) is desirable; ESRI Certifications in Web Application Development or 
Enterprise System Design are a plus. 
 
We offer competitive salaries based upon specific qualifications.  We are an Equal Opportunity 
Employer and offer medical/dental/vision benefits, and a 401k plan.  Fax resume to L.K. McLean 
Associates at (631) 286-6314 or e-mail to lkma@lkma.com. 
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